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The purpose of this Communication Update is to provide Council with an update on the 
Strategic Transportation Network Study being undertaken as part of the Corporate 
Strategic Growth Initiatives in support of the 2024 DC By-law review. The Study follows 
the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment process for Master Plans. It is being 
undertaken concurrently with the Water and Waste Water Master Plans led by Hamilton 
Water in Public Works.  
 
The Strategic Transportation Network Study will: 
 

• Align with the 2018 Transportation Master Plan vision and policies; 
• Identify infrastructure needs for all modes of transportation; 
• Include the anticipated timing of each project; and, 
• Include estimated costs of each project. 

 
Public Engagement (including Consultation with Indigenous Communities) 
 
An integrated virtual Public Information Centre (PIC) is scheduled for May 9, 2023 
between 5:30 p.m. and 8:00 p.m. A public notice will be issued in the Hamilton 
Spectator on April 25, 2023 and May 2, 2023. Meeting materials will be published on the 
engage Hamilton project page one-week in advance of the PIC on 
www.engage.hamilton.ca/stnr. 
 

http://www.engage.hamilton.ca/stnr
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A letter will be sent to Indigenous Communities on April 25, 2023, and the City of 
Hamilton will continue to engage with Indigenous Communities throughout the process 
including virtual meetings, emails and information sharing.   
 
Next Steps 
 
Updates to Council will be provided in response to any important communications 
throughout the Study. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this communication, please contact Brian 
Hollingworth, Director of Transportation Planning and Parking at (905) 546-2424 
Ext. 2953 or by email at Brian.Hollingworth@hamilton.ca or Omar Shams, Project 
Manager at (905) 546-2424 Ext. 7474 or by e-mail at Omar.Shams@hamilton.ca. 
 
APPENDICES AND SCHEDULES ATTACHED 
 
N/A 
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